
 
 
 

 
Direct Dial: (605) 271-4144 

E-mail: patrick.mccann@midco.com 
 

June 24, 2024 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities commission 
500 E Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
Re: TC24-009 Joint Stipulation 
 
Greetings: 
 

Please find the attached joint stipulation to withdraw and dismiss the above captioned 
docket. The stipulation has been reviewed by PUC Staff and they have no objections to the 
request. Furthermore, both the parties and staff agree that no formal Commission action is 
needed, and therefore, we request that the docket be closed.  
 
Sincerely, 

Patrick McCann 
General Counsel and VP of Legal 
Midcontinent Communications (“Midco”) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: James M. Cremer, counsel for JVT 
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